
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW:
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:31:25 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:48 AM
To: Janine MacLean <jmaclean@irac.pe.ca>
Cc: Sam Clow <sclow@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: FW:
 
 
 
From: Sharon Anderson [mailto:sharonleeanderson1969@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:40 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject:
 
 
Dear Mr. MacEwen
I would formally oppose the D.P. Murphy Inc. application to build a petroleum outlet in
Borden-Carleton.
 
I do not believe another petroleum outlet in Borden-Carleton is needed and would be
damaging to the current business owners. 
 
It is my belief that there is not enough traffic to sustain 4 stations in a community of 788
residents and only a daily average of 4724 vehicles.
 
I urge you to deny the proposed request by D.P Murphy to build a new gas station in the town
of Borden Carleton. 
 
Sharon Anderson 
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